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POAC funding policy for IV cephazolin 

 

POAC funds the use of IV Cephazolin for the purpose of treating moderately severe cellulitis in 

suitable adult patients (>/= 15 years) for whom oral antibiotic treatment is not appropriate or has 

failed.  See POAC Clinical Policy for Management of Cellulitis  

 

POAC does not fund the use of cephazolin for cellulitis in children (<15y). 

 
Effective use of IV cefazolin may require the administration of oral probenecid.  IV Cefazolin dose 
and the necessity for accompanying administration of probenecid depend on renal function, as 
described in the Cellulitis in Adults HealthPathway see here 

 
For funding to apply, assessment of renal function to determine dose of cephazolin and the 
necessity for probenecid administration is required 
 

Claims for the use of cephazolin to treat patients with other diagnoses will not be accepted unless 

this has been recommended by an Infectious Diseases Specialist. Such claims must clearly document 

the Specialist’s name and date of recommendation 

 

 

 

http://aucklandregion.healthpathways.org.nz/LoginFiles/Landing.aspx?from=bbdfa648907d45f9b5a695510fad4cb9&page=21918.htm

